
Waxhaw Historic Preservation Committee

Public Notice of Cancelled Regular Meeting

Thursday, November 14, 2024 @ 6:30 pm

Due notice is hereby given as required by law that due to the lack of agenda items the Waxhaw
HPC’ s regular meeting scheduled for Thursday, November14, 2024, at 6:30 pm is hereby
cancelled.  

Signed and posted this 5th day of November 2024. 

Barbara Bruce, Town Clerk

CC:  Charlotte Observer, Enquirer Journal, Union County Weekly & Town Website
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